
From:
To: Alex Smyth
Subject: [EXT] Middlebrook Bridge #16
Date: August 19, 2021 3:20:05 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

 
My name is James Fedosov and I'm the President of Speed River Cycling Club. I strongly encourage
Woolwich Township council to re-open the Middlebrook Bridge for pedestrian and cycling traffic.
 
Woolwich Township is chalk-full of incredible cycling routes that bring together cyclists from all over
Ontario, driving more dollars into your economy (restaurants, roadside snacks from stores, gas to get
there, etc) than you might realize.
 
Dollars aside, this bridge is an important and memorable spot for those who long to spend time outside,
and it deserves more thought than, "this is the cheapest long-term solution". What is the most valuable
long-term solution?
 
Thanks for your time,
 
James Fedosov
President, Speed River Cycling Club
 
Speed River Bicycle
(519) 824-9371
speedriver.com


